
 

 

 

Catherine A. McNamara  

Rates Analyst II, Rates & Regulatory Affairs 

15 Buttrick Rd. 

Londonderry, NH 03053 

603-216-1768 

Catherine.McNamara@libertyutilities.com 

 

August 16, 2022 

Via Electronic Mail 

Daniel Goldner 

Chairman 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 

 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

Re:  DG 20-105; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty 

Compliance Tariff 

On July 27, 2022, the Commission issued Order No. 26,654 approving Liberty’s June 1, 2022, 

recoupment proposal and associated rate change request related to its first step adjustment 

for effect on August 1, 2022.  On April 15, 2022, the Commission issued Order No. 26,611.  In this 

order, the Commission notes that Liberty refers to a Local Distribution Adjustment Clause and 

that Liberty should revise its tariff language in the future to uniformly refer to the Local 

Distribution Adjustment Clause as the Local Distribution Adjustment Charge.  Included in this 

filing are the following clean and redlined tariff pages reflecting the approved rates and 

directives outlined in the above-referenced orders.  

 First Revised Page i, iii, 2, 33, 34, 47, 49, 51, 53, 55, 57, 59, 61, 63, 65, 67, 69, 71, 75, 77, 79, 81, 83, 

and 85 

 Twenty-seventh Revised Page 1 

 Twenty-fifth Revised Page 3 

 Twenty-fourth Revised Page 4 

 Second Revised Page 42 and 73 

 Third Revised Page 43 

 Fourteenth Revised Page 87 and 89 

 Fifteenth Revised Page 88 

 Sixth Revised Page 101 
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Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have 

any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Catherine A. McNamara 

 

Attachments 

Cc: Service List 


